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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: CPAF screening process; NHS Profile Manager update; MHRA Drug Safety Update; end to printing of FP34Cs.

Reminder: CPAF screening process deadline
Contractors are reminded that the 2022/23 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire is now available for completion. The deadline for completion is midnight on Wednesday 31st August 2022.

As a result of NHS regulations introduced at the end of 2020, completion of CPAF is now a requirement of the Terms of Service. Therefore, contractors must complete the screening questionnaire and, if required, the full CPAF questionnaire. Community pharmacies should have already received information and instructions on how to complete the screening questionnaire either via an email from the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) or from their own Head Office.

Find out more 

Update on NHS Profile Manager tool
Following the launch of the NHS Profile Manager tool which is being rolled out to pharmacies across England, the NHS Profile Manager implementation lead has written a blog about the tool’s development and benefits.

Read the blog 

July MHRA Drug Safety Update
A new Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) Drug Safety Update has been published. This includes updates and information on COVID-19 vaccines, medicines recalls and more.

Read the July MHRA Drug Safety Update 

New Account Identifier Document for submission of paper prescriptions
Contractors are reminded that from August 2022 (for July 2022 prescriptions), contractors will no longer need to print and submit a paper copy of their completed FP34C declaration. Instead, the NHS Business Services Authority will post out a paper Account Identifier Document to pharmacies, along with the usual red separators and pharmacy address labels each month.

Find out more
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